
Dr. H. Randall Deming Scholarship for Conservation and Environmental Studies 
 

 

This annual scholarship was established in memory of Dr. 
H. Randall Deming by his family. Randy graduated from 
Dartmouth College and the University Of Vermont School 
Of Medicine. He practiced Radiology at the Maine Medical 
Center for 30 years, which included serving as the Chair of 
the Department.  
 
After retiring in 1995, Randy and his wife Ann divided 
their time between Maine and Ft. Myers. A lifelong 
outdoors enthusiast and avid birder, Randy loved 
spending time at the “Ding” Darling National Wildlife 
Refuge and would initiate frequent outings to the Refuge 

with his children and grandchildren. 
 
Affectionately known as “Big Daddy,” Randy was a wonderful husband, father, 
grandfather and friend. He is remembered for his crushing hugs, gentle 
demeanor, big heart and great love for his family.  
 
Because he truly appreciated and valued the importance of education and the 
protection of our natural habitat, this scholarship has been established to provide 
an opportunity for students interested in the conservation and preservation of 
our natural environment to pursue their studies. 
 
Family and friends can continue to support the Dr. H. Randall Deming Scholarship with gifts that will be 
placed into the endowment in his memory.  Visit the dingdarlingsociety.org and click the donate 
button.    
 
To learn more about establishing your own permanent endowed fund, call 239-472-1100 ext. 4.  Donors 

can establish an endowment with a gift of $10,000 or more. Proceeds earned by the investment go 

towards supporting the Refuge mission. 
 

http://www.dingdarlingsociety.org/

